
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

St. John’s Proclaims Christ in 
 

Welcoming Fellowship 
 

Uplifting Worship and Compassionate Service 
 

 
Today’s Greeter: Ted and Jean Andrews 

  
 Remember in Prayer:  
  

 Nick Anthony        George Boulet         
  Helen Boulet               Gordon Boyle              Emily Boyle  David and Una 
Cline   Sandy Erickson          Helen Garvie  
  Alex Lozanski              Rod MacLeod             Edith McIntyre    Anne McNaughton      
Kenneth McVey   Margie Stager  
  
   
The Outreach Committee would like to thank everyone for their generous donations 
this Christmas season, to our two Adopted families.   

 
 
In-Home Bible Study is held at the home of Barb Petticrew  
 

Wednesday mornings at 10:30am will resume on January 15th . 2019.  All are welcome. 

 
 Pastor Willem’s Bible Study    

 Studies will resume on January 16th 2019 on Wednesdays at 10:00am and 7:00pm. 
All welcome. 

 
St. John’s Men’s Club  
Next meeting January 26th 2019 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Bible Readings December 31 to January 6  
 

Numbers 6:22-27; Joshua 24:1-15; Joshua 24:16-28; Isaiah 60:1-12; Isaiah 60:13-22; 
Psalms 72:1-19; Matthew 2:1-12 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Syrian family update.  They were present at Holy Trinity Christmas bazaar.  The father 
has already found a job renovating homes, the mother is a baker,   and she brought 
many items to sell at their bake table.  The eldest girl is in grade one, the other two are 
thriving. They are most grateful for our financial help. 
 
The Lunch Hut Christmas meal was appreciated by 160.  Thank you to all who help 
finance this outreach, now in its 26th year of service. 
 
Presbyterian Connection.  Pick up a copy of our newsletter to read interesting articles, 
including what amazing things PWS&D are involved in in other countries as well as our 
own. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

St. John’s Presbyterian Church 
 

 Worship with us at 10:30 on Sunday Mornings!  
 

   

 Rev. Willem van der Westhuizen  604-535-3422 
 

 email:  willem@saint-johns.ca   
   

 Clerk of Session Keith Leishman  604-531-0702 
 

 email:  russleish@icloud.com 
 

 Music Director Reynhardt Crause  604-560-9373 
 

 email:  reynhardt@saint-johns.ca 
 
 General Church Office Hours:  Wed & Thu 10am – noon. 
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